Dear Parents,
USA Swimming announced an enhanced set of Safe Sport policies earlier this spring, collectively called the Minor Athlete Abuse Prevention Policy (“MAAPP”). The changes stem from requirements imposed on USA Swimming by the U.S. Center for SafeSport and federal legislation.
Each club must adopt MAAPP by June 23rd.  As a requirement of the policy parents, adult athletes (those who are over 18), and non-athlete members of USA Swimming must sign a statement that they have read and understand MAAPP and other team policies.
A copy of the Policy Acknowledgement Form is attached to this document.  Please review the policies listed below then sign and return the form to __________________ by June 23rd.
Thank you for your assistance with helping our club do all that we can to ensure the safety of our athletes!
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